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APPLICATION FOR BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Lakeridge Health Foundation is currently looking to fill one board vacancy with expertise in
areas such as Government Relations, Finance, Law, and Strategic Development. Previous
board or senior leadership experience is preferred.

At Lakeridge Health Foundation, we deeply value and celebrate the principles of equity, diversity,
inclusion, and belonging, as they are integral to the enrichment of our health care environment. We believe
that by fostering an inclusive and diverse community, we can achieve our mission of providing
exceptional healthcare services to all individuals with compassion and respect. We encourage applicants
from all backgrounds to apply. We welcome those who would contribute to the further diversification of
our Board of Directors including, but not limited to women, racial or ethnic minorities, First Nations, Inuit,
and Meétis peoples, persons with Disabilities, and 2SLGBTQI+ communities.

Supporting the significant funding priorities on the horizon will require bold thinking and influential,
passionate volunteer leaders that reflect the communities served by Lakeridge Health.

We are committed to ensuring accessibility and accommodating the needs of all candidates throughout
the entire selection process. We invite you to reach out and let us know how we can best support you.

Time Requirements and Terms of Reference
Board terms are one, two or three years in length. Directors are eligible to serve for amaximum
of nine consecutive years.

The Board meets six to eight times per year. We ask that each board member sit on a committee.
Committee time requirements are determined by individual committees.
Preference will be given to those who live or work in Durham Region.

How to Apply:
Interested individuals can submit their enquiry to Carolyn McCutcheon, Director Administration
at cmccutcheon@lh.ca.
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